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April 2024 Newsletter  
 

Dahooja Parents/Guardians,  
 
Welcome back from Spring Break! We hope everyone enjoyed their time off.  ÉRBL is happy to 
have our students back in school and we look forward to these final months of learning, 
activities and sports before our year ends.  Please check out all the events coming up on our 
website! 
 
RED BLUFF WEBSITE:  https://redbluff.sd28.bc.ca/  
 

CROSS COUNTRY RUNNING  
 

Cross country running club has started.  
 
Practices are 11:45am on Monday and Wednesday 
and 12:00pm Friday. 
 
There may be an opportunity to race in May for 
runners who have joined in the practices.   
 
For more information, please contact Ms. Harnden. 

 
SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR  
 
The Scholastic Book Fair takes place in the ÉRBL Library 
from April 15 - 19, 2024 and is open Monday to Friday at 
lunch from 12:05 to 12:45pm.   
 
Students can purchase during their lunch block of after 
school Monday to Thursday from 2:30 to 3:30pm  
 
The fair finishes on Friday at lunch.  
 
 

 
CHANGING WEATHER 
Students are reminded to dress for the changing weather. As the days 
become warmer and there is a chance of inclement weather, it is important 
for students to have appropriate clothing; rain coat, gloves and a warm hat.  
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KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION  

Kindergarten registration for the 2024/2025 school year has officially begun.  Please come in to 
the school of your catchment and bring two pieces of ID for the student (Birth Certificate & 
Care Card) and proof of residence.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the 
office at 250-747-2634 and we will be happy to help! 
                                
ABSENCE REPORTING 
Gentle reminder to please call, email or use the website Absence Reporting tool on the website 
to report your child’s absence.   
 
Absence Reporting:  https://redbluff.sd28.bc.ca/absence-late/red  
 
HEALTH & WELLNESS 
Reminder to parents/guardians to please do a health check of your student before sending 
them to school if they are feeling unwell.  Please stay home to rest and get better before 
returning!  
 
TRANSPORTATION 
Please ensure students have their bus passes ready when they are getting on the bus.  We are 
still waiting on replacement passes for some students but if you require one, please call 250-
992-8361 or email transportation@sd28.bc.ca to have a replacement card printed. 
 
CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
Reminder to please check out our website and bookmark it for regular updates to our Calendar 
of events!  https://redbluff.sd28.bc.ca/events/calendar 

  
 

Student Supervision 
• Families are reminded that 

there is no student 
supervision before 7:55 am 
and no student supervision 
after 2:45 pm 

 
 

School Hours:  
 

8: 25 Warning Bell 
8:30 Start of Instruction 
10:00-10:15 Recess 
12:00-12:25 

•  Intermediate students outside to play 
•  Primary students eating lunch 
12:25-12:49 
•  Primary students outside to play 
•  Intermediate students eating lunch 

2:28 End of Day 
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